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S3 thanks R3 for their recent liaison statement (R3-99D00=S3-99378). Is this LS approved??

First S3 wish to correct the terminology used in paragraph 4 – the UE permanent identify is known as the IMEI (not IMSI).

S3 note from 22.101 that USIM less emergency calls need only be supported from terminals that support telephony. S3 assume that this implies the both USIM-less PS and CS emergency calls must be supported.

In S3’s opinion it seems reasonable to assume that a user with a CS/PS terminal will not be required to be able to make simultaneous emergency calls in both the CS/PS mode at the same time. However, USIM-less relocation must clearly be possible in each of these modes.

